
Our Early Care and Education Coordinator
partnered with Family Enrichment Network to

provide physical activity training to 2 daycares!

Our Food Service Guidelines Coordinator
worked with Rural Health Network and Cornell

Cooperative Extension to improve nutrition
access with 24 food venue sites!

Our Physical Activity Access Coordinator and
TCPH worked with various community partners
to improve safety and accessibility in 5 areas

across Broome and Tioga Counties!

Our Schools Coordinator brought professional
development opportunities to Whitney Point staff,

increasing movement in the classroom and BT BOCES
worked to improve nutrition in the schools they served!

As a whole, the CHSC Team
presented at 1 national conference,

joined 10 committees/coalitions,
and spoke with hundreds of

community members... all aimed at
improving the health of Broome

and Tioga County residents!

CREATING HEALTHY SCHOOLS
AND COMMUNIT IES

Year 4 Recap: June 1, 2024 - May 31, 2025
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BT BOCES, RHN, & CCE: Taste
tests of local and healthy food in
schools.

TCPH: Sensory Hallways
in elementary schools.

CCE: Raised garden beds for local
food pantries.

We want to thank our Year 4 subcontractors again for all of their hard work! We
wouldn’t have been able to have such a large impact on our community without our
various partners across Broome and Tioga counties. Check out some of their
accomplishments:

Stay Connected With Us!

If you have any questions or would like to work
with the CHSC team, email us at
CHSC@BroomeCountyNY.gov. 
To learn more about our initiatives and view a
calendar of public events, visit our website at
BroomeCountyNY.gov/CHSC. 
To be updated on our projects and community
engagement activities, follow us at the Broome
County Health Department page on Facebook:
Facebook.com/BroomeCountyHealth/

Thank You to Our Subcontractors!

http://broomecountyny.gov/chsc
http://facebook.com/BroomeCountyHealth/

